N\
planning mesa-az

division

MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council

Through: Kari Kent, Assistant City Manager

From: John Wesley, Planning Director g};{pb =)
Date: August 24, 2015

Subject: “Gateway Plaza” Final Plat

Attached for your review is the final plat of “Gateway Plaza”. There have been no revisions to
the subdivision design following preliminary plat approval.

Id
G \Subdivision'Council Memos\2015'Gateway Plaza.docx



